
   

 
 

   

 
 

22nd September 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Primary School Students, 

Open Evening letter to Primary Parents 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with great pleasure and excitement that we invite you and your 

child to our Open Evening at Shire Oak Academy. This event is a wonderful opportunity for you to 

explore our school, meet our dedicated staff, and discover the fantastic educational opportunities we 

offer. 

Date: Wednesday 27th September 2023 

Time: 6:00pm – 8:30pm 

Location: Shire Oak Academy, Lichfield Road, Walsall, WS9 9PA 

Transitioning from primary school to secondary school is a significant milestone in your child's 

educational journey, and we understand the importance of making the right choice for their continued 

growth and development. Our Open Evening is designed to provide you with a comprehensive overview 

of what our school has to offer and how we can support your child's academic and personal growth. 

During the evening, you and your child will have the chance to: 

• Tour our school facilities: Explore our classrooms, science labs, libraries, sports facilities, and 

more. 

• Meet our dedicated teachers: Engage in conversations with our experienced teachers who are 

committed to providing a nurturing and stimulating learning environment. 

• Learn about our curriculum: Discover our diverse range of subjects, extracurricular activities, 

and enrichment programs that cater to a wide variety of interests and abilities. 

• Understand our values: Hear about our school's core values, including respect, responsibility, 

and a commitment to excellence in education. 

• Ask questions: Our staff will be available to answer any questions you may have about our 

academy, curriculum, and pastoral support. 

 

We believe that Shire Oak Academy is the ideal place for your child to continue their educational journey 

and thrive academically and personally. We are dedicated to fostering a positive and inclusive learning 

environment that encourages creativity, critical thinking, and the development of essential life skills. 



   

 
 

   

 
 

We understand that choosing the right secondary school for your child is a significant decision, and we 

are here to provide you with the information and support you need to make an informed choice. 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our Open Evening and sharing the exciting 

opportunities that await them at Shire Oak. Together, we can help your child achieve their full potential 

and build a bright future. 

Thank you for considering Shire Oak as your child's next educational destination. We hope to see you 

on Wednesday. 

Warm regards, 

  
Neal Critchley  
Associate Headteacher  
 


